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 February 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    
 

1 2 
Clerical Day 

No School 

*Popcorn 
Friday 

3 

 

4 5 
Preschool 
Program 

begins 

6 7 

Vision 
Screening 

 
 

8 
 

9 
 

 

*Popcorn  

Friday 

10 

11 12 
Site Council 

Meeting      
2pm 

13 

Dental 
Screening 

 

 

14 15 

 

16 

 

 

*Popcorn  

Friday 

17 

18 19 

President’s 
Day 

No School 

20 21 

 

22 23 

 
*Popcorn  

Friday 

24 

25 26 

Scholastic 

Book Fair  

    

27 
Scholastic 

Book Fair  

28 
Scholastic 

Book Fair  

   

20691 Williams Highway  

Williams, OR  97544    
541-846-7224 

School Hours:  7:40am-1:55pm     
www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

 

School spirit days/wear 
red and black 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR MARCH 

Scholastic Book Fair  Feb 26 - March 2 

Showcase of Learning Night March 1 

Can and Bottle Drive  March 16 

Spring Break   March 26 to 30 

L 

L 

L 

District-Wide Late Start-School 
Starts    1hour late-8:40am L 

L 



 

Valentine Day Parties 
Teachers will have Valentine Day Parties at the end of the day on 

Wednesday, February 14th.  Information regarding your student’s class 
party and class list will be sent home with your student. Detach and 

return the below Valentine Gram to the office for your 
student to receive a special message on Valentine’s 

Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  ______________________________________________________ 
 

IN: _____________________________________________CLASSROOM           
 

MESSAGE: ___________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________ 
 

FROM: _______________________________________________ 

Immunizations: 
You may have received a letter recently from the office notifying you to update your 
student’s immunizations.  Immunizations are required by law for students attending 
public and private schools in Oregon.  The exclusion day and deadline to have your 
student’s vaccinations updated and turned into the office is February 21, 2018.  If you 
have not updated your child’s immunizations the school is required by law to exclude 
your child from school until documentation is received.  To ensure that your student 
does not miss school please make sure his/her immunizations are complete and/or a 
nonmedical exemption is filed.  If you need a nonmedical exemption for your student 
you can find information at www.healthoregon.org/vaccineexemption or get a 
certificate from your health care provider.  Please contact the office at 
541-846-7224 for more information regarding vaccinations. 



 

Scholastic Book Fair, February  26– March 2, 2018 

 and Our First Annual  

Family Showcase of Learning Night 
Free Hot Dog Dinner sponsored by our  

Pioneer Family Organization (PFO) 

Thursday, March 1, 2018 

5:30-7:00pm 

   Join us for an evening of fun and learning.  Enjoy dinner, the Book 
Fair, Classroom showcases, and our Art and Science Fair  We will 

conclude our evening with a story read by Principal Fuller and a free 
Ice Cream!  

          “Scholastic Book Fair” books are available to purchase at school during the 
week of the Book Fair and on the evening of March 1st at our Showcase of 

Learning Night.  Online purchases can be made from February 21 -  March 6, 
2018. All proceeds of the book Fair go toward purchasing new books for our 

school Library!  Find details at: 

www.scholastic.com/bf/williamselementarysch 

Courtesy of the Williams PFO 
Pioneer Family Organization  

We have a brand new popcorn machine! Every Friday 
during lunch students can purchase a bag of popcorn for 
$0.50 a bag from our very own 4th and 5th graders!    

CALLING ALL PARENTS:                                    
We are looking for any parents who would like to come 

assist with popcorn on Fridays from 11AM - 12pm during 
lunch.  Please call Mindi in the office at 541-846-7224 if 

you are interested in volunteering. 

Start saving your cans and 
bottles again.  On March 16 we 
will have another Can and Bottle 

Drive.  Our PFO will have a 
volunteer at the school from 

8am-3pm to collect from anyone 
who would like to donate.  Please 
spread the word to neighbors, 
family, and friends!  Funds will 

go toward our Afterschool 
Programs.  Please only 

refundable bottles and cans! 



 

s 
OF THE MONTH 

STAR READERS    GRADE        STAR READERS (CONT)      GRADE   
 Gage B   1st     Matthew G    5th               

 Cody C   1st  Zoriah M    5th 

 Areya F   1st  Sita O    5th 

 Tyler H   1st 

 Garrett L   1st 

 Brooklynn L   1st 

 Jace N   1st 

 Cabe P   1st 

 Jillian L   2nd 

 True S   2nd 

 Blaine C   2nd 

 Elijah R   2nd 

 Zachariah F   2nd 

 Zyliah P   2nd 

 Wyatt W   2nd 

 Patrick C   3rd 

 Matthew B   3rd 

  Ricky K     3rd 

  Bridgette H    3rd 

  Caitlyn M           3rd 

  Carly N     3rd 

 Camila N   3rd 

 Alex C   4th 

 Azalea P   4th 

 Savanna R   4th 

 Gage A   4th 

 Zack F   4TH 

 Tula H   4th 

 Kimmy M   4th 

 Harley G   4th 

 Ezra G   5th 

  Riley L     5th 

  Abisha M     5th         

  Daowyn H     5th      SUPER STAR READERS       

  Rowan W     5th 

 



 

We are excited to announce that Williams Elementary School will be hosting a 
low cost Preschool program to children in our community between the ages of 
3 and 5 provided by the Sugarloaf Community Association beginning on 
Monday, February 5, 2018.  The Preschool will be held at Williams Elementary 
School Monday through Thursday 7:45am to 11:45am.  There is space for 20 
students and children entering kindergarten next fall and who's 5th birthday 
is before September 1, 2018 will have priority. Call Mindi at the school to get 
more information @ 541-846-7224  


